
Department of Transportation 
Division of Secretariat  
Office of Air, Rail & Transit 
700 East Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586 
OFFICE:  605/773-3574 
FAX:  605/773-2804 

TO: South Dakota Aeronautics Commission 

FROM: Jack Dokken, Office of Aeronautics 

DATE: October 17, 2018 

SUBJECT: Aeronautical Hazard Application 

The following aeronautical study Has Not Been Approved by the FAA as of the 
date of this letter. The proponent is asking the Aeronautics Commission for 
conditional approval pending the FAA’s issuance of a ‘Determination of No Hazard to 
Air Navigation’. 

SDDOT Permit #2018-18850, Mobridge, SD 
FAA Aeronautical Study 2018-AGL-18850-OE  

Real Tuff is proposing to replace a Quonset hut style building that was recently 
destroyed in a windstorm with a new 23-foot-high pole building approximately .3 miles 
south of the Mobridge airport. 

The Department recommends approval contingent upon receipt of FAA’s 
‘Determination of No Hazard to Air Navigation’ and that if required it be marked and 
lit as per FAA requirements. 
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